thiz may be the last time you see this name in print. . ... but you haven't seen the last of

FABULOUS DISASTER

Well, the last two shows were complete successes and if you weren't there, you will just have
to take our word. First, at Avalon, Chris's brother (huge Uge) actually made it there without
being arrested, although he was last seen heading for 42nd street and hasn't been seen since.
Chris seems to be the only one who is not that worried, actually. He said, "It runs in the
family" Joe trashed his drums by the SECOND song of the set, he usually has the good sense
to wait for the third song but since he had shredded (a first) a drum stick during that second
song, he finished the job by completely destroying the bass drum pedal. Avalon has kindly
informed Joe that he must bring his own set next time. And someone at the show claimed to
have seen a blonde bullet artist at the show, but no one was hurt, guess he forgot his ammo.
The Passover celebration hosted by Fabulous Disaster at Lauterbach's was a great success.
David explained the meaning of Passover and delivered a rather sweet Kaddish. Then
someonc blew the shofar. Boy, was he happy!! At both gigs Chris was seen in his memorial
leather jacket (ask him about it). The Audobon Society has stated that there is a potential
Eddie Pecker sighting in the New York area on the 15th, call the number at the bottom of the
page for more info.

SATURDAY April 16th 8:45 p.m.

Street Level

5 Ave. A (Ave, A & Houston, NW corner)
$5 cover  212-388-0560 5-8 Happy Hour
Take the F train to 2nd Ave. or the 6 train to Blecker Street. Been a while since we have done a Thom Jack
show, we are looking forward to it. Plus, we usually get heckled by underage drinkers at this club and a set and a
half usually guaruntees a good car wreck out front, which can be expected since 809% of city hacks learn to drive
on a camel. One hump or two? We encourage the bringing of rotten fruit and vegetables, we can use the
vitamins. The band will be providing subtle, soothing musical suppositories for the previous day's annual IRS
reamings, steamings and dry cleanings.

SATURDAY, April 30th 10:30 p.m.

Lauterbach’s
71B-788-9140 $3 cover
The CBGB's of Brooklyn in Park Slope. Located at 335 Prospect Ave. (between 6th and 7th Aves.). Take F
Train to 15th Street Prospect Park. Our favorite Brooklyn dump. We get to use our own amps (and Chris
gets to destroy yet another rental van), we just love playing here and the food is simply exquisite.

all requests, complaints, threats and paternity suits should be directed towards the lawyers at 718-596-4841




